
VETO MESSAGE ON SSB 5077
April 22, 2013
To the Honorable President and Members,
The Senate of the State of Washington
Ladies and Gentlemen:
I am returning, without my approval as to Sections 371 and 622,
Substitute Senate Bill 5077 entitled:

"AN ACT Relating to technical corrections to gender-
based terms."

Section 371 is identical to Section 370. Section 622 is
identical to Section 621.
For these reasons, I have vetoed Sections 371 and 622 of
Substitute Senate Bill 5077.
With the exception of Sections 371 and 622, Substitute Senate
Bill 5077 is approved.
Respectfully submitted,
Jay Inslee
Governor


